
The Red Rock Rural Water System is issuing a water use advisory for the entire water system 
including the rural members and Cities served by Red Rock. 
There is not a shortage of water; however, we would like all rural water members to exercise 
good water use habits during this peak usage event. Please restrain from any unnecessary 
water uses such as lawn watering, washing cars and equipment or other outside uses that are 
not necessary at this time. If you must use larger amounts of water, please do so between  
9:30 p.m. and 6:00 a.m.  
 
Water Conservation is always encouraged and is very much appreciated by the Red Rock Rural 
Water System. Please call us at 628-4201 if you have any specific questions or see us on line at  
www.redrockruralwater.com  
 

http://www.redrockruralwater.com/

